
 

June 30, 2020 

 

 

RE: RFP S19227 eProcurement Solution 

 Notice of Recommended Award 

 

 

Dear Proposers: 

 

VTA has successfully concluded negotiations with the successful Proposer, Govlist, Inc., for the 

above-referenced RFP.   

 

Notice of Recommended Award is hereby given to all Proposers that VTA will enter into a contract 

effective July 1, 2020. 

 

VTA appreciates your participation and interest in this solicitation and looks forward to your 

continued interest in future opportunities. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Norman David 

Contracts Administrator 
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